## Print | Close Window

Subject: RE: 8.9.14

From: Lance Braun < LBraun@franklinwi.gov>

Date: Mon, Aug 18, 2014 10:56 am

To: 'Double Platinum DJ Service' <info@doubleplatinumdj.com>

Attach: image001.jpg

## Hi Bill,

Thank you so much for everything. I wanted to tell you that Matt did an excellent job. He was on time, professional and answered all our question both before and during the event. Both Debbie and myself were very impressed with him. In our opinion you are lucky to have Matt as an employee.

Thank you for answering and returning all of my phone calls prior to the event. We did not expect all the personal attention you provided for

Thanks for your help to create a very memorable day for us,

Lance Braun

From: Double Platinum DJ Service [mailto:info@doubleplatinumdj.com]

**Sent:** Friday, August 15, 2014 9:31 AM

To: Lance Braun Subject: 8.9.14

Double Platinum DJ Service Hi Lance,

Congratulations. I just wanted to follow up and see how everything went last weekend. Matt told me you were a pleasure to work for.

[Bill-DP]

Copyright © 2003-2014. All rights reserved.